Dear [AUTHORS]
We have reviewed a complaint of multiple publication involving the following two of your papers:

[PAPERS]
We have determined that there was a demonstrable multiple publication of material in these papers.   IEEE policy requires that authors only submit original work that has neither appeared elsewhere for publication, nor which is under review for another refereed publication.
We have reported this matter to the IEEE Intellectual Property Rights (IPR) Office. It is suggested that per Section 8.2.4.G.2 from the IEEE PSPB Operations Manual, the corrective action for the first offense of multiple submission/publication is to remind you that failure to cite previous work is a poor scholarly practice (c.f. Sections 8.2.1.B.9 and 8.2.10), and that repeated offenses could result in more severe corrective actions, including a one-year ban from submitting material to all IEEE publications. In addition, the IPR Office will keep a record of this case for future reference.  

